
Good Morning VHS Families, 

Please see the link below for the VHS school calendar which shows the school holidays, 

three-way conferences, progress report days, etc.  In light of hosting the election here at our 

school on October 26th, it also worked out as being our day in lieu.  The Division wide 

calendar shown on their website does not show our days in lieu because these dates only 

apply to Martensville schools.  Other schools in the Division have different dates selected for 

their days in lieu.  Please note our school holidays in October (which are also posted on our 

own website as well). 

This calendar attached is for grades 1-8.  Kindergarten families, your calendar was emailed 

out just before school started.  If you didn't receive yours or misplaced it, please contact the 

school. 

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/alerts/files/2020/10/Gr.1-8-VHS-School-Calendar.pdf 

Thank you and have a great day! 
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